
Hands-On Physical Therapy and Athletic Rehabilitation Center to initiate
Laser Therapy

Hands-On Physical Therapy and Athletic Rehabilitation Center will be one of the few Physical
Therapy clinics to offer laser therapy for the treatment of musculoskeletal injuries

Southfield, MI (BizHWY) October 7, 2010 - The US FDA has recently approved the use of laser therapy for the
treatment of various musculoskeletal injuries. 

Despite its usefulness in physical therapy with treating patients with various injuries and musculoskeletal
conditions, and due to its relatively new introduction and cost, most physical therapy facilities have not yet
included laser therapy as a treatment intervention.

Under the direction of Dr. Mikhail Muhammad, Hands-On Physical Therapy and Athletic Rehabilitation Center
will be one of the few Physical Therapy clinics in the state of Michigan to offer laser therapy for the treatment of
musculoskeletal injuries. 

   [/url]

Web Site: http://www.hands-onpt.com

Contact Information:
Hands-On Physical Therapy and Athletic Rehabilitation Center. 24011 Greenfield Rd. Southfield, MI 48075
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